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SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 
 

The Louisville Committee on Foreign Relations is seeking applicants for the 
2018-2019 Student Scholarship. The Scholarship covers a one-year 
membership in the Louisville Committee on Foreign Relations, along with all 
luncheon and dinner expenses. In addition, one Scholarship recipient will be 
eligible to compete for the ACFR Young Leaders Initiative, held in Washington 
D.C.  in spring/summer 2019. If selected, that student’s expenses for the 
YLI will be covered by the Louisville Committee. Students must be Political 
Science majors. 
 
The Louisville Committee on Foreign Relations has one meeting per month 
September through May, hosting some of the top experts and policy-makers 
on various topics critical to American foreign policy. We require each 
scholarship recipient to attend a minimum of six meetings.  Luncheon 
meetings are from 12:00 noon to 1:30 pm, generally at Vincenzo’s restaurant; 
dinner meetings are from 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm.  
  
Interested applicants can find information describing the history and purpose 
of the Louisville Committee on Foreign Relations on the website, 
http://louisvillecommittee.org/.  Established in 1938, the Committee is a non-
profit 501(c) 3 organization with the mission of advancing a non-partisan 
dialogue on U.S. foreign relations. The LCFR is affiliated with the American 
Committees on Foreign Relations in Washington, D.C., and has approximately 
100 members from the business, legal and academic communities in 
Louisville. 
 
To apply for the Scholarship, send a brief expression of interest in foreign 
affairs, and a resume, to Dr. Charles E. Ziegler, Executive 
Director:  charles.ziegler@louisville.edu  Deadline for applications is 
September 14, 2018. 
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